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President’s Message 
   

Meeting Notes & Club News 
   

 

As we head into the Fall 

season, it’s time to put the 

top up, the boats away, 

get out your bow, take a 

fall ride on the motor cycle 

and start getting 

acclimated to the 

snowmobile season.       

 

The only activity we did for 

the summer was the beach 

brat fry at Costa Ricky’s. 

And for the second straight 

year, we sold out. Thanks to 

everyone who pitched in 

and took part in the brat 

fry, whether you worked or 

simply attended and 

purchased a brat.      

  

As you all know, for this 

2016-17 snowmobile 

season, you will need to re-

apply for this season’s trail 

pass. Everyone has been 

well informed via email and 

club meetings, but if you 

still have questions, go to 

our website or the AWSC’s 

site. 

 

For a great snowmobile Fall 

activity, make plans to 

attend ‘Snowmobile USA’ 

at State Fair Park in West 

Allis, WI. From October 14th 

to the 16th.  It will get you 

into the swing of things. 

You’ll get to see all the new 

2017 snowmobiles from all 

the manufactures, a swap 

meet, great deals on 

accessories and 

snowmobile clothing.   

TECHNITE last season was a 

huge success. Watch for 

announcements and 

details for this year’s event 

“TECHDAY”.  

  

Congratulations to Linda 

Roon for receiving the 

2015-16 President’s Award! 

 

As always, we’re trying to 

grow and expand our club. 

Last year for the 2015-16 

season we had 82 

memberships.   

 

Let’s get the club member 

ships in early and do a little 

club promoting, such as 

canvassing old members 

no longer in the club to 

rejoin, and new ones 

interested in joining.   
 

-Dennis Kulwicki 

Think Snow! Let’s Ride! 

 

 

 

 

 

The first meeting of the 

season was held on 

September 4th at Carlson’s.  

Topics discussed were: 

elections, website, County 

Rep report, Trail Master 

report, recreation report.  

Election results from April 9, 

2016 were as follows: 

Dennis Kulwicki (President), 

Kevin Roon (Secretary), Jim 

Schnolis (Trail Master). Each 

office is for a 2 year term.  

Jeff Rhinehart was elected 

as a Board of Director for a 

3 yr. term. In a special on 

election on September 4th, 

Diane Henkel was elected 

(Treasurer) to fill a 1 year 

term. 

Dates for this year’s events: 

*TECHDAY      Nov. 5, 2016, 

*Castle Rock Pink Ribbon 

Ride,              Jan. 14, 2017,  

*Club Ride    Jan. 28, 2017, 

We’re also planning on a 

*Brat Fry on    July 29, 2017.   

Watch your United States 

Postal mailbox in the next 

few weeks. The By-laws 

have been reviewed as 

required by the by-laws. A 

proxy will be sent with 

proposed By-law changes 

and an explanation of why 

some changes are needed 

or desired. Remember, only 

one vote per AWSC 

membership number.  

I would like to encourage 

everyone to attend our 

club meetings. There are 

friends to meet and 

cocktails available. 

Meetings are Sunday 

mornings at 11:00 am at 

Carlson’s. The dates for the 

meetings for the 2016-17 

season are posted on our 

website.      

Think Snow!  Let’s Ride!         

-Kevin Roon 

 

 

Special Interest 

 

Milwaukee Snowmobile 

USA show at State Fair Park 

Oct. 14th to the 16th 

 

TECHDAY - Nov. 5, 2016  

at Carlson’s 

 

 

 

   

Next Meeting:  

 

Oct. 9, 2016  

at Carlson’s Rustic Ridge 

Starts at 11:00 a.m. 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Jeff Rhinehart            

Cora Dellinger                   

Sharon Treszniak 

                                

Officers 

Dennis Kulwicki 

(President) 

Rick Carlson           

(Vice-President) 

Kevin Roon 

(Secretary) 

 

Diane Henkel     

(Treasurer) 

Jim Schnolis              

(Trail Master) 
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Linda Roon accepts the President’s Award  

for the 2015-2016 Snowmobile Season 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


